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RECALL Subject : Harness Adjuster/Release Button may Stick  

Report Receipt Date: AUG 11, 2015  

NHTSA Campaign Number: 15C003000  

Component(s): CHILD SEAT  

Potential Number of Units Affected: 213,753  

     Child Restraints Brand                        NameModel                                                       Production Dates 

 BRITAX              ADVOCATE CLICKTIGHT                           08/01/2014 - 07/29/2015 

 BRITAX              BOULEVARD CLICKTIGHT                        08/01/2014 - 07/29/2015 

 BRITAX              MARATHON CLICKTIGHT                          08/01/2014 - 07/29/2015 

Manufacturer: Britax Child Safety, Inc. 

SUMMARY: 

Britax Child Safety, Inc. (Britax) is recalling certain Advocate ClickTight child seats, model 

numbers E9LT95Q, E9LT95Z, E9LT95N, and E1A025Q, Boulevard ClickTight child seats, 

model numbers E9LT86F, E1A135Q, E9LT86G, E9LT85Q, E9LT86A, E9LT86H, E9LT85S, 

E1A015Q, E1A016A, and E1A016H, and Marathon ClickTight child seats, model numbers 

E1A116L, E9LT76P, E9LT71Q, E9LT76N, E9LT76B, E9LT75R, E9LT76L, E1A006B, 

E1A005R and EXA116L, manufactured August 1, 2014, to July 29, 2015. The affected child 

seats have a red harness adjuster button that may stick in the down (harness release) position 

allowing the shoulder harness to loosen.  

http://www-odi.nhtsa.dot.gov/owners/SearchResults?refurl=email&searchType=ID&targetCategory=R&searchCriteria.nhtsa_ids=15C003


CONSEQUENCE: 

If the harness loosens, the child may not be properly restrained, increasing their risk of injury in 

the event of a crash.  

REMEDY: 

Britax will notify registered owners and send them a remedy kit that includes a lubricant to apply 

to the harness adjuster button, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin on August 17, 2015. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


